
NOTICE 

TOWN OF EDGARTOWN 
 

The Selectboard will hold a public hearing on Monday, January 8, 2024 at 4:10 PM on the 

proposal to create a new Town By-Law restricting the frequency of large parties in residential 

neighborhoods. The hearing will be held in the Ted B. Morgan Jr. Meeting Room of Town Hall, 

70 Main St. Edgartown. All interested members of the public are welcome and encouraged to 

attend and participate. Any correspondence can be sent to Selectboard@edgartown-ma.us or PO 

Box 5158, Edgartown MA, 02539. The draft by-law to be discussed can be seen and downloaded 

on the town website under the hearing date https://www.edgartown-ma.us/calendar 
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